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Making glitter jars at Silverpoint Court Residential Care Home

On Thursday 16 February we made glitter jars at Silverpoint Court Residential Care Home, with friends and family joining in the fun!

We also did some card making, but the glitter jars were the most popular with our visiting children.

It was lovey to see our families interacting with our residents – lots of laughter all round!

 

 


